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Contact Information 
Director: 

Zac Mason 

managerlg@edencrestliving.com 

Cell: 515-689-1354 

Healthcare Coordinator: 

Michele DeMoss 

nurselg@edencrestliving.com 

Cell: 515-238-1262 

Community Relations Coordinator: 

Melissa Wiebenga 

welcomelg@edencrestliving.com 

Cell: 515-238-4310 

Culinary Coordinator: 

Miles Maurice 

culinarylg@edencrestliving.com 

Office: 515-250-2806 

Life Enrichment Coordinator: 

Shannon Giles 

lifeenrichmentlg@edencrestliving.com 

Office: 515-250-2806 

Maintenance Coordinator: 

Brian Pettit 

Office: 515-250-2806 

Embracing Every Moment 

  Live 2B Healthy 

   

Every Monday, 

Wednesday & Friday 

we have our virtual 

Live 2B Healthy 

Exercise at 11:15am 

 

 

Saturday, January 2nd at 3:00 PM: 

Music w/Bernice Shannon 

Thursday, January  7th at 3:30 PM: 

Justin May  

Thursday,  January  14th at 3:00 PM: 

Community Happy Hour w/Dave 

Gray 

Thursday, January 21s at 3:30 PM: 

Community Happy Hour w/Andrew 

Hoyt 

Thursday, January 28th at 3:30 PM: 

Community Happy Hour w/Luke 

Farland 
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Notable Jan. Events Resident Birthdays 

Maxine 1-9 

Terry 1-23 

Dena 1-25 
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January Birthday Bash 

will be celebrated on 

Monday, January 18th 

 at 3:00pm 



I wanted to give you guys an update on the upcoming Covid-19 

vaccination.  There is currently no expected date for when we will 

receive vaccines, however we should be receiving vaccines the first 

part of January, hopefully.  What we do know right now is that 

nursing homes and hospital staff  are receiving vaccines right now.  

Since we are an assisted living community we will be next in line. 

99% of the residents and 55% of our staff members have signed up 

for the Covid-19 vaccine. 

We will let everybody know when we have a definite date for our 

first Covid-19 vaccination clinic. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at any 

time . 

Thank you, 

Zacory Mason  

Community Director  

515-689-1354 

 

 

  

 

                 A Note from the Director 
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                               Christmas Lights 


